Holy Week Volunteers Needed!
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

We are looking for St. Nicholas stewards, young and old,
who are able to give oftheir time to volunteer during Holy
Week services which starts on Saturday ofLazarus, April 12
through Holy Pascha on Sunday, April 20, 2025.

Your time and talent are greatly appreciated as we all come

together as a fPamily to support St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox
Cathedral.

Please respond no later than Monday, March 24, 2025.
Contact Karen koulias at PCseceretary@stnicholastarpdn.ory
For more information.

Thank you!
St. Nicholas Cathedral Parish Council




